
Notice for Students 
Year I semester I (2019/2020) 

 

Please be informed that the orientation programme for 

2019/2020 batch (BSc Hons Agricultural Sciences and 

Management and BSc Hons Food Business Management) 

is scheduled to be held on 2nd June 2022 at the 

Auditorium of Faculty of Social Sciences and Languages 

from 4.00 p.m. onwards .  This programme is organized 

since we were unable to conduct on-site orientation 

programmes for this batch. 

The agenda and the Mentors List are attached herewith. 

All the year I Semester I (2019/2020) students are 

requested to attend at the above event. 

 

 
Dean 
Faculty of Agricultural Sciences 
2022-05-30 
 
 
 


